
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Aloha! 
 
It’s that time of year again! Together, Kilohana Outrigger Canoe Club and Benicia 
Outrigger Canoe Club will be hosting the 21st Annual Kilohana Klassic on Sunday, 
August 10, 2008, in Redwood City, California. 
 
This year’s race is scheduled for the day after the World Sprints’ closing ceremonies in 
Sacramento, which is only a 90-minute drive from Redwood City! The event will consist 
of short and long course iron races and the popular 9-person challenging, surf run race 
in the picturesque San Francisco Bay. This is the only 9-man racing event in Northern 
California!  
 

•••••••••••••••••••••••••• 
 
 

RACE DAY AGENDA 
 

Morning: Iron V-6 Race 
10- and 5-mile courses within San Francisco Bay [View course map] 

Divisions: Junior (5 mile course only), Women, Coed, and Men  
 

Afternoon: 9-person Race 
26-mile course from Oyster Point Marina [View course map] to the Port of Redwood City 

Divisions: Women, Coed, and Men 
 

PRIZE MONIES 
 

9-person crews – Minimum of $500 in total prize money is available!* 
Prize money will increase as the 9-person entrant field is increased. 

There must be at least 2 entries per division to win prize monies. 
 
Last year’s winner, Danny Ching’s Lanakila crew, took home $660 in prize money. 

*See race packet for complete details regarding winnings distribution. 



 
 

SPECIAL!  
 

Register your crews before July 13, 2008, and receive a discounted entry fee. 
We can also provide early race registrants with assistance in securing  

canoes and/or chase boats for your crews. 
 

 
DISCOUNTED HOTEL ACCOMMODATIONS 

 
Discounted hotel accommodations are provided at the beautiful 4-star Hotel Sofitel 

 in Redwood Shores, CA, for only $89/night (if booked by July 13, 2008, per availability). 
 

•••••••••••••••••••••••••• 
 
We hope you will consider coming to the Kilohana Klassic, as this year’s event promises 
to be bigger and more exciting than ever! Come experience the world-renowned beauty 
and surfing waters that Northern California has to offer—you won’t be disappointed! 
 
One of our club members will be contacting you shortly to answer any questions you 
may have. In addition, you can find more information, including a complete race packet, 
at: http://www.kilohanaocc.org/kk/index.html. 
 
Mahalo! 
 
 
 


